Minutes

EPCC

January 26, 2010
3:15 p.m.
Ackerman Alumni Room

Attending:

Darren Dutto Colleen Johnson Sarah Witte

Liz Burton Regina Braker Deven Baremore (Student)
Michael Jaeger Ray Brown Tony Tovar

Jeff Johnson Kenn Wheeler

Sally Mielke Carolyn Bloyed

Discussion:

1. Minutes 1.12.10 - APPROVED

2. Reviewed public service certificate

Suggested that the catalog description be modified. Colleen will send recommended changes back for posting.
Found some errors in the Certificate in Public Service and Colleen will forward revised copy.

ANTH 130 - APPROVED

SOC 130 - APPROVED

Public Service Certificate — APPROVED

Tony suggested that an associates degree be created to “compliment” the certificate and the bachelor degree

Tony suggested adding/changing the courses within the minor to allow more flexibility.

3. REL 102 - UWR approval needed from Nancy

GEC form needed in order to approve for GEC
Revised Syllabus needed from Jeff Johnson

REL 102 — APPROVED as new course; will need additional UWR and GEC paperwork for those designations.

4. Discussed A&S comments regarding GEC criteria (pre-req concerns) and Colleen Johnson’s follow up reply.

Should we make a strong stance and send a statement to Faculty Senate reiterating our message?

Yes, Colleen will draft a letter of support for the EPCC approved GEC criteria and the EPCC members will approve via
email prior to sending on to Faculty Senate.

The committee is willing to entertain delayed implementation for current GEC courses, but the new requests will be
expected to follow the policy.
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